
 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

As the world faces the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, we are 

monitoring the situation and assessing the feasibility of going ahead as 

planned with the 12th International EUREDOCS Conference, 

scheduled for July 6-8, 2020, in Porto. 

Given the current uncertainty, we have decided to extend the deadline 

for proposals’ submission to April 30, 2020. By then, we will have a 

better knowledge and will take a decision about it. 

 

In the meantime, we wish all the best for you and your families in these 

challenging times. 

 

 

Pedro Teixeira – Director of CIPES 


